
October 10, 2024

Blog – Superintendent Search – Focus Groups
Next week, Mike Richie from Hazard, Young and Attea (HYA) will be in the District

conducting focus groups. The focus groups are designed to let individuals provide information
to the Board of Education on what qualities, skills and attributes they would like to see in the
next superintendent. The Board of Education truly wants your input and hopes that you will take
advantage of participating in one of the many in-person or virtual focus groups that will take
place on Monday, October 14 and Tuesday, October 15.

The focus group schedule is as follows:

Monday, October 14
11:45 a.m. 9th/10th Grade Students Junior/Senior High School Art Room
1:00 p.m. 11th/12th Grade Students Junior/Senior High School Commons
2:00 p.m. Food Service District Office Conference Room
3:30 p.m. Staff at Elementary School Elementary School Library
5:00 p.m. Athletic Boosters Junior/Senior H.S. Conference Room
6:00 p.m. Parents/Community Members Junior/Senior High School Library

Tuesday, October 15
10:00 a.m. Administrative Team District Office Conference Room
1:15 p.m. 9th/10th Grade Students Junior/Senior High School Commons
2:00 p.m. Custodial and Maintenance Buildings & Grounds Office
3:30 p.m. Staff at Junior/Senior High School Junior/Senior High School Library
6:00 p.m. Parents/Community Members Junior/Senior High School Library

Wednesday, October 23
7:00 p.m. Students/Staff/Parents/Community Members Virtual Meeting

Each of the focus groups will be asked the following questions:
1) What are the strengths of the Parkview School District that the next superintendent can

build upon?
2) What are the challenges facing the Parkview School District that the next superintendent

should be aware of, or you would like to have addressed?
3) What characteristics or traits are you looking for in your new superintendent?
4) Is there anything else you would like to share with us regarding the Parkview School

District?
5) HYA will be recruiting potential superintendent candidates for this position. Is there

anyone that you can think of that might be a good fit as your new superintendent that we
should contact? If so, please share or email us his/her name and contact information.

If you cannot make any of the in-person or virtual focus groups and would still like to provide
your input, please feel free to email the answers to the above questions to Mike Richie at
mikerichie@hyasearch.com. You can also keep informed about the superintendent search by

mailto:mikerichie@hyasearch.com


going to our webpage at parkview.k12.wi.us and clicking on the “Superintendent Search” button
on the right-hand side of the opening page.


